From: The Rt. Hon., Donald Stewart, M.P,

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SWIA OAA

The Rt. Hon, Margaret Thatcher, M,P.,
Prime Minister,

10 Dowaing Street,

LONDON, S.W,1

Ao Lo Finit,

Thank you for your letter of 6 May about meeting with
leaders of parties in the House.

I know that David Steel and David Owen had pressed for
all-party talks and that you had invited them on Privy
Counsellor terms to discuss developments in relation
to the Falklands Islands. I am aware also that you have
said that you are always available to Members in this
respect,

I have also received Ian Gow's later letter which says
that you would see me to discuss the Falkland Islands.

I would like to take this up for a short interview and
will be available in the House at any time in the coming
week in which you can fit this in,

o

Donald Stewart




